
 

Results 2024 

Information for Candidates 

 
Firstly, for the very many pupils who are celebrating excellent results today, our warmest 
congratulations. If, for whatever reason, you have not had the results you were hoping for, 
please be reassured that staff are on hand to help and assist in any way they can. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns about your results, then we hope that the following 
information will be useful.  
 
Statement of results 

Statements of results (results slip) include the examination board, the exam level, the grade 

awarded and the mark. Please note that this is not the official certificate but this can be used 

as proof of results for enrolment at college /employment purposes. If you are receiving 

BTEC/OCR/VTCT award results you will have grades represented by letters rather than 

numbers. 

Staff will be on hand to support you once you have received your results. Should you need 
further support or guidance in light of your results, please speak to a member of staff on 
site on results day or contact school at a later date. Any email queries should be directed 
to the Examinations Officer at office@lordderbyacdemy.co.uk. Queries will be answered 
as quickly as possible.  
 
Post-Results Services  
An information sheet is included which requires your signature and contact number. Staff will 
analyse results and we will contact you if we believe a review may be required. Further 
information can be found on our website at  
www.lordderbyacademy.co.uk/curriculum/exam-and-assessment-results/ks4-exams-2023-

2024/ 

 

Destination information 

All pupils must inform us of their destination. You will be asked to complete a document stating 

where you are moving on to. Please include an up-to-date contact number and email address.  

 

Careers advice  

School staff and career connect advisors are on site on results day. There will also be 

representatives from local colleges.  If you requite further advice, you can contact career 

connect staff at adviser@careerconnect.org.uk or call 0151 600 7700. 

Additional information is available via the National Carers Service at 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk 

Please speak to a member of staff if you are unsure of anything.  

We wish you the best for the future as you move on from Lord Derby Academy.   
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